2014-15 Executive and Director Elections at Up-coming AGM

Created and Posted by Ed Kolybaba October 25, 2013

Nominations are now being received for the positions of director for the Vocational Service, Club Service and Youth Services Committees, and for the executive position of vice-president for the Rotary year 2014-15. If any club members are interested in these positions or if a member wishes to nominate a club member for any of these positions, the interested Rotarian or nominator should contact Past-President Craig Garries, President Barb Penner, Vice-President Greig McPhee or member Paul Mulvihill.

Past President Garries informed the club members at their Business Meeting on October 25th that nominations will be received prior to the AGM which will be held on November 22. At that meeting, elections will take place for these positions.

Duties for the directorships can be found on this website under the Site Page "Service Areas and Committees."

At this time, Vocational Service duties are found within the Site Page "Community/Vocational Service Committee." At the commencement of the new Rotary year, 2014-15, the Committee will be separated into two specific committees.

.